
Bud Werner Memorial Library 
Presents

Welcome to the eighth annual Winter Reading Challenge! We
challenge youth ages 0-17 to help the whole community read at

least 200,025 minutes during the month of January and track that
time here or in Beanstack...BINGO style! 

To participate simply keep track of your minutes read, participate
in fun reading activities, and share reviews of books you have read.

Once you get a bingo (5 in a row, column, or diagonal) show this
card at the library Kid's Desk to be entered into drawings for prizes
from local businesses and to play a game to earn a small gift, limit
one bingo per person per week. The program will run from January
1-31, 2025, that's 4 bingo prize opportunities! Not enough? If you

can fill out your whole bingo card you'll get an extra prize! 

Happy reading, Steamboat Springs!

To participate online visit steamboatlibrary.beanstack.org



WINTER READING BINGO CARD

Read 1 hour
total

Read in your
pajamas

Read a
funny book

Write or
draw a

review of a
book you
have read

Read 1 hour
total

Read in a
blanket fort

Read 1 hour
total

Read a
graphic
novel or

comic book

Read 1 hour
total

Design a
new cover
for a book

Read a book
recommended
by a librarian

Read a
poem

Read 2
hours total

Read with a
friend

(stuffed or
real)

Listen to an
audiobook

Cook or
draw a food
inspired by a

book

Read 1 hour
total

Read to a
family

member or
pet

Read 1 hour
total

Read a book
that has

been made
into a movie

Read 1 hour
total

Have a hot
cocoa while

you read
Read a book
in a series

Read on a
snowy day

Read 1 hour
total

Read for the amount of time listed below or do an activity listed below to mark
off a square. Once you have marked off 5 squares in a row either across, down,
or diagonally, bring this bingo card into the library for fun prizes and drawings!

Happy reading!

All bingo cards must be returned by January 31, 2025 to earn prizes. Expires 2/1/25


